
 
ACTION LIST from Area East Committee – 11 April 2018 

 

Item  Action Requested Action taken/by whom 

1 Members requested feedback from the Regulation 
Committee. 

Verbal update to be provided at AEC 
meetings  

 

2 Concern over PC’s not receiving paper copies of 
planning applications. Clarify whether Parishes have 
been notified of this change. 

A decision has yet to be taken about whether 
to stop supplying paper copies to Parishes. 
However, letters have been sent to all 
Parishes encouraging them to subscribe to 
the weekly planning list in line with our 
approach to digitally enabling customers.  

3 E-mail parish clerks to advise that a meeting was 
taking place between SCC and Highways England to 
discuss the proposal to dual the A303; this would be 
the final opportunity for members of the public to 
comment on the proposals. 

 
HE providing direct updates to the adjacent 
Parishes. SSDC represented on the various 
working groups.  

 

4 NC asked whether the Wimpy funding had been 
received 

Meeting set-up with NC & lead officers to 
agree way forward  

 


